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personalized family 
Matroyshka dolls

Supplies

instructions

•	 Blank Nesting 
Dolls

•	 Sakura Per-
mapaque Mark-
ers

•	 Scrap Paper
•	 Pen or Pencil 

to Sketch
•	 Pen Touch 

White – Extra 
Fine Point

•	 Optional: 
Varnish, Pal-
ette Paper, 
Cosmetic 
Sponge

1.	 Decide who your 
five dolls will be and 
make some quick sketches.  
Choose a defining charac-
teristic or two for each 
person.
2.	 Sketch in the face 
using color first (be-
ing sure to leave a space 
for the eyes).  Add hair.  
Then add black to create 
the features and further 
define the head.  Don’t 
focus on making it all 

line up.  It should be a 
bit messy.
3.	 Add hands.  Noth-
ing fancy –just four fin-
ger-ish things.
4.	 Place representative 
objects into the hands.  
Use the same color first 
and then outline in black 
technique.
5.	 On the back of each 
doll, add the initial of 
the person represented.  
You can make it as fan-

cy or as plain as you’d 
like.  Add detailing with 
an extra fine point Pen 
Touch marker.
6.	 If you wish, you can 
finish off the dolls by 
varnishing them.  I put 
a small amount of varnish 
onto a piece of palette 
paper and applied it to 
the dolls using a cosmet-
ic wedge sponge.


